

para and the Color of the second of the color of the colo

March 3, 2010

Rick DellaRatta 400 West 43rd Street Suite 21L New York, NY 10036

Dear Rick:

On behalf of the Arizona Justice Project, I want to thank you for coming to Arizona to perform a benefit concert for us. The music was wonderful and we feel as though we had a good turnout for our first event with you all. We would also like to extend our thanks to Deb Cerritelli. Deb was very helpful in getting us all the information about the concert. We hope to have you out again sometime soon. Until then, good luck with everything. Your organization is important because it helps bring awareness to the public about certain social and environment injustices. Thank you again.

Warmest Regards,

Katie Puzauskas

Arizona Justice Project